
Carolina Crossroads Phase 3B
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As part of the Carolina Crossroads Project, clearing 
and grubbing activities are anticipated to start in 
December 2024. This work is necessary to prepare the 
area for upcoming utility relocations and involves 
removing trees and underbrush within the project area. 
This work does NOT include major construction on the 
cloverleaf, identified as Phase 3A. 

A key benefit of this construction phase is improved 
sightlines, which will enhance safety and visibility 
for drivers.



Thank you for your patience and understanding as we build a safer,
more accessible Carolina Crossroads corridor.

Phase 3B Scope:
Clearing and grubbing approximately 170 acres across the I-20/26 and I-26/126 system interchanges, 
St. Andrews Road at I-26, and Bush River Road at I-20.

Location: Timeline:

Work Hours Increased Activity:

Work begins December 2024, 
ending late 2025 or early 2026.

Daytime operations; minor delays possible on frontage 
roads due to flagging.

You may notice equipment and trucks 
throughout the project area.

Includes I-26 westbound (Bush River Rd to Bea�y Rd) and eastbound 
(Tram Rd) as well as the cloverleaves at the I-20/I-26 interchange.

Quick Facts

Questions or Concerns? Please contact our project team at 1-800-601-8715 or info@scdotcarolinacrossroads.com. 
You can also visit scdontcarolinacrossroads.com for updates and detailed information.


